
 

 

 
 
 

 

Your ref: MP08_0005-Mod-2 

 
 
13 December 2021 
Attention: Mr Kendall Clydsdale 
NSW Department of Planning & Environment 
GPO Box 39 SYDNEY NSW 2450 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
MP08_0005 (Modification 2) – ‘The Pines’, 8 Hearnes Lake Road, WOOLGOOLGA NSW 
2456 
 
 
Thank you for your email dated 09 December 2021 providing additional time to comment on 
the modification of The Pines, Woolgoolga - MP08_0005-Mod-2. 
 
Council has reviewed the modified application and raises no concern. 
 
 
For further information, please contact Clayton Logan on 6648 4647. 
Kind regards  

 
Clayton Logan  
Senior Development Assessment Officer 


